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Dear Mr. Malinowski, 

Congratulations! It is our sincere pleasure to inform you that you have been 
elected to The College of Fellows of The American Institute of Architects. The 
Jury of Fellows selected you for elevation to Fellowship in the Institute because 
of your notable contributions to the advancement of the profession of 
architecture.   

You will receive your Fellowship medal during the Investiture of Fellows 
Ceremony at the AIA Conference on Architecture 2017 in Orlando. The 
Investiture Ceremony will be held at 4:00 p.m. on Friday, April 28, 2017. While we 
know the location is Phillips Auditorium at the Dr. Phillips Center for the 
Performing Arts in Orlando, other Investiture details will be forwarded to you 
from the College of Fellows staff as they become finalized.   

The national AIA staff is preparing a press release that can be used by your 
component in its public relations efforts to notify the local media of your 
recognition. Questions about the press coverage should be directed to your local 
component.  

On behalf of the AIA Board of Directors, the College of Fellows, and the Jury of 
Fellows, we welcome you into this most distinguished group of members. We look 
forward to seeing you at AIA Conference on Architecture 2017  in Orlando. 

With best wishes,  

       

                                                             
 

Bruce W. Sekanick, FAIA           Lenore M. Lucey, FAIA 
Secretary, AIA Board of Directors         Chancellor, College of Fellows 
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